
From: Lily Cogdill
To: 'jay@sc-estateplanning.com'jay@sc-estateplanning.com

Date: 5/10/2017 10:28:59 AM
Subject: Rotary Club of Hilton Head Island, May 25th

Hi Jay,
 
I hope you are doing well! I wanted to follow-up with you regarding your invitation to the Lieutenant Governor to 
speak to the Hilton Head Island Rotary on the 25th. I regret that I am not able to confirm his participation at this time. 
We are still unsure of when the Legislature will return to address the vetoes. As we spoke previously, we understand 
if you need to make other arrangements for a speaker. However, Lieutenant Governor Bryant would like very much to 
visit. Is there another date available that he could come?
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding. I look forward to hearing from you!
 
Lily
 

 
Lily Cogdill
Director of Administration
Office of Lieutenant Governor
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.2079
lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov
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